



Rulang Primary School

SEMESTRAL ASSESSMENT 2
ENGLISH LANGUAGE
PAPER 2
LANGUAGE USE AND COMPREHENSION

Name : _____ () Marks : _____ / 25

Class : Primary 2 ()

Setter : Ms Siti Fauziah Umar

27 Questions

1 Hour

Instructions to Pupils:

1. Do not open this booklet until you are told to do so.
2. Follow all the instructions carefully.
3. Answer all the questions.
4. This question paper consists of 8 printed pages, including the cover page.

Section A: Vocabulary (5 marks)

Choose the correct answer and write its number in the bracket provided.

1. The giant bellowed _____ at the villagers while asking for more honey.
(1) softly
(2) kindly
(3) angrily
(4) sweetly ()

2. The watermelon is so _____ that it takes three people to carry it.
(1) tiny
(2) light
(3) small
(4) enormous ()

3. Erin looks forward to building a snowman during _____.
(1) winter
(2) spring
(3) autumn
(4) summer ()

4. The earthworm _____ its way across the muddy ground.
(1) flits
(2) soars
(3) lumbers
(4) wriggles ()

5. Father _____ at the sight of the pesky fly buzzing near his head.
(1) sulked
(2) smiled
(3) frowned
(4) beamed ()

Section B: Grammar (2.5 marks)

Choose the correct answer and write its number in the bracket provided.

6. Ravi is the youngest of three siblings but he is the _____ one.

- (1) tall
- (2) taller
- (3) tallest
- (4) most tall

()

7. The girls have completed _____ art work.

- (1) her
- (2) hers
- (3) their
- (4) theirs

()

8. Meiling and I are friends. _____ have known each other since kindergarten.

- (1) I
- (2) We
- (3) She
- (4) They

()

9. Uncle Lim _____ his nephews to the park this morning.

- (1) take
- (2) took
- (3) takes
- (4) taking

()

10. Mother is tired _____ she still does the housework.

- (1) or
- (2) so
- (3) but
- (4) and

()

Section C: Vocabulary Cloze (5 marks)

Fill in each blank with a suitable word. You may use each word only once.

appeared	cloak	followed
looking	asked	noticed

Little Red Riding Hood wanted to visit her sick grandmother. She put on her red (11)_____ and left home. While in the forest, she (12)_____ some beautiful flowers and stopped to pick them. She did not realise that she was being (13)_____. Suddenly, a wolf (14)_____ right in front of her. The wolf (15)_____ her where she was going. Little Red Riding Hood screamed and ran away.

Section D: Grammar Cloze (2.5 marks)

Fill in each blank with a suitable word. You may use each word only once.

at	how	many
much	flew	when

Davis enjoys spending time with his father. His father always organises (16)_____ interesting activities for him. Last month, they cycled (17)_____ West Coast Park. Davis put on his blue helmet (18)_____ he cycled. Just a week ago, he (19)_____ a kite at the field near his block of flats. Next week, his father will teach him (20)_____ to play soccer. Davis always looks forward to all the fun activities.

Section E: Word Order (4 marks)

Rearrange the phrases to form a meaningful statement or question. Begin with a capital letter and end with a full stop or a question mark.

21. for what dinner having we are

22. their completed homework the themselves children

23. travels by school always to bus Alice

24. at John the with grandparents his strolls park

Section F: Comprehension (6 marks)

Read the passage carefully. Questions 25 to 27 carry 2 marks each. Answer Questions 25 and 26 in complete sentences.

Last Saturday, Mei went to a nearby food centre with her father. As it was the lunch hour, the food centre was crowded. After waiting for some time, they found two empty seats. Mei decided to have a plate of chicken rice while her father chose a bowl of noodles. Mei's face lit up when she saw her father approaching their table with a tray filled with their food.

Meanwhile, at the next table, an old lady was holding onto her grandson's arm and scolding him. The little boy pulled his arm away and his hand hit the tray that Mei's father was carrying. Crash! To their dismay, everything fell onto the floor. Luckily, the bowl of hot noodles did not land on Mei who was just next to them.

The little boy apologised to Mei and her father while his grandmother looked at them apologetically. She offered to pay for the food but Mei's father politely declined the offer.

25. Why was it difficult for Mei and her father to find seats at the food centre?

26. What happened when the little boy pulled his arm away?

27. Which word in the passage has the same meaning as "graciously"?

--

~ End of Paper ~

ANSWER SHEET

SCHOOL : RULANG

SUBJECT : ENGLISH

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10
3	4	1	4	3	3	3	2	2	3

11)cloak 12)noticed 13)followed 14)appeared 15)asked

16)many 17)at 18)when 19)flew 20)how

21)What are we having for dinner?

22)The children completed their homework themselves.

23)Alive always travels to school by bus.

24)John strolls with his grandparents at the park.

25)It was the lunch hour and the food centre was crowded.

26)His hand hit the tray that Mei's father was carrying and everything fell onto the floor.

27)politely

